
City Attorney’s Office 

DATE: November 28, 2023   

TO: Council Policies and Procedures Committee 

FROM: Mitesh Bhakta, Senior Assistant City Attorney 

SUBJECT: Proposed Amendments to Council Policy A-6 

City Council voted to have the Council Policies and Procedures Committee (CPPC) consider  
clarifying revisions to Council Policy A-6 governing the Mayor and Vice Mayor annual election 
process.  

The CPPC met on September 21, 2023 and discussed proposed amendments. Attached are draft 
revisions to Council Policy A-6 for the CPPC’s consideration based on feedback provided by the 
CPPC in June 2023 and September 2023.  

Attachments: 1. City Council Draft Policy A-6 
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	FROM: Mitesh Bhakta, Senior Assistant City Attorney

